CORRESPONDENCE

MEETING OF THE MUNICIPAL DISTRICT OF
ADARE-RATHKEALE

FEBRUARY, 2016

Email from Irish Water dated 1° February, 2016 in response to query regarding the

adequacy of water pressure in Croom, Co. Limerick.

Letter received from the Chief Fire Officer on 3™ February, 2016 in response to query
regarding water pressure in Adare, Co. Limerick from a Fire Service viewpoint.




Sent: 01 February 2016 12:27
To: Buckley Eleanor

Cc: O'Callaghan Thomas
Subject: Irish Water RE: Issue raised by Members of the Municipal District of Adare-Rathkeale -

Water Pressure in Croom, Co. Limerick.
Dear Mr Q'Callaghan,

Thank you for your email regarding the water pressure in Croom, Co. Limerick.

I have forwarded your email to the relevant department in Irish Water. A member of our team will
be in contact as soon as an update becomes available.

Thank you for contacting Irish Water.
Yours sincerely,

Ceinwen Barrell

Local Representative Support Desk

{rish Water
W: www.water.ie
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Fire Service,

Limerick City and County Council,
Dooradoyle,

Limerick

t: +353 (0) 61 496 270
f: +353 (0) 61 496 007
e: fireservice@limerick.ie

Mr. Tom O’Callaghan,

Meetings Administrator,

Corporate Services & Change Management
Merchants Quay

Limerick

2™ February 2016

Re/ Water Pressure in Adare

Dear Mr. O’Callaghan,

Further to your correspondence dated 21% January 2016 regarding the above, | would respond as
follows:

Fire Service personnel carry out inspections of hydrants in their station ground area on a quarterly
basis. Any issues with the hydrants are reported to Irish Water.

The Fire Service is equipped to deal with incidents where water availability is reduced by mobilising
additional fire appliance e.g. water tankers or pumping water from other sources.

Yours sincerely

Michael Ryan
Chief Fire Officer

= customerservices@limerick.ie
& www.limerick.ie
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